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      CERTIFICATION ! 
Yes, we’re finally up and running with our new certification program.  

After many requests, we’ve put in place a process where by any who would like to can 

become a Certified Move to Learn Practitioner. You don’t need to be certified to run 

the Move to Learn program, but a certificate on the wall can instil confidence. It 

speaks of training and experience and provides assurance for parents, schools and 

other clients . 

Certification will provide you with: 

• A certificate on the wall ‘Certified Practitioner of Move to Learn’  

• The right to use the Move to Learn logo on approved materials 

• Personalised marketing materials  

• Access to Move to Learn artwork for use in promotional material or PowerPoint  

presentations 

• 10% discount on all products 

• Free advertising on the MtL website – (link, Bio., listings for seminars or events etc.) 

• Free advertisement in Missiles. (yearly mention & promotion for any special events) 

• Referrals from MtL 

• Access to ‘in-house’ articles, resources, networking and special tips. 

 

Would any who are interested in pursuing this, please contact us at the office. 

jini@movetolearn.com.au 



Two exciting seminars coming up in May and June! 

 

Adele Suda will be running a Move to Learn Seminar in QLD 

Saturday 29th May, 2010 , 9:00am — 3:30pm 

Helensvale Community Centre, Helensvale, QLD  

Cost $160 (includes a copy of Move To Learn DVD) 

Morning tea and Afternoon Tea will be provided. Please bring your 
lunch.  

For further information and registration please contact: 

 ADELE SUDA - delsuda@hotmail.com or 0407 553280 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mary Mountstephen will be running a seminar in 
England  

Introduction to Developmental Movement: Improving learning, 
balance and coordination 

Friday June 4th      10.00-4.30          

Glastonbury, Somerset BA6 8LD  

Cost: £120.00 per person. 50% discount for further participants 

from same setting 

FFI: Tel 01458 837514 / mem@imaginationgym.ws 

 

Recommended for: teachers, support staff, therapists working with children aged 

5-13, and parents of children with additional needs. 



    Research 

    IMPORTANT — PLEASE HELP IF YOU CAN 

Thank you to the schools who have offered to help with the latest research program, 

but we are still hoping to find a few more who would be able to join us.  

This is just a short assessment, with as little as 5 students, and which needs to be done 

only twice, two weeks apart. You don’t need to run the program with the students to 

do the test. 

Please contact the office if you are able to help. 

  

Hi Teachers, 

We are continuing to work on the results of the research studies that have been      

conducted over the past few years using the Move to Learn program and some        

exciting results are emerging. Thank you for all of your help so far! 

Before we can publish the results and share them with you (and the world!) we need 

to ask you for your help once again in order to conduct a reliability study for one of 

the assessments that was used to measure classroom behaviour. 

The study would involve teachers completing the assessment (one page tick-a-box) for 

the children in their class. Then, no more than two weeks later, you would need to 

complete the assessment again for the SAME children.  

We will then look to see how  stable the scores are in order to demonstrate that the 

assessment we used is reliable.  

If you are unable to fill in forms for your whole class – that is fine – just choose 5-10 

students in your class.  The MOST IMPORTANT thing is that you use the SAME          

STUDENTS when you fill in the second lot of assessments up to two weeks later.  

It doesn’t matter if you are using the Move to Learn program at the moment in your 

classrooms, but if you are not, please DO NOT commence using the program within 

the TWO WEEK reliability study.  

If you are using the Move to Learn program you keep using it, but conduct the        

assessment a  SECOND time on the SAME children no longer than ONE week apart. 

So, if you are a teacher in Australia and would like help us out and participate in this 

two week reliability study… Contact Move to Learn and register your participation  

The study will need to be completed by 7th May 2010.  

Thank you for all your help. 

We look forward to sharing the results from our research with you very soon. 

Joanne Hinitt 



Until Next Month,  

Keep on Rolling!  

From The Move to Learn Team 

Barbara, Jini, Stacey, Rick, Manny & Nikki 
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